
 

 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � MARCH 4, 2002 
 
 COUNCIL 2002 BUDGET 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF FEBRUARY 7, 2002) 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 

1) That the 2002 budgets for the Mayor and Members of Council remain the same as 2001; 
and 

 
2) That the corporate expenses portion of the Corporate Communications 2002 budget 

remain the same as 2001 with the exception of the changes to salary and benefits as 
identified by staff. 

 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 

 


